
Psalm 125



The people who trust in 
the Lord are like Mount 

Zion: never shaken, 
lasting forever.

Psalm 125:1



Mountains surround 
Jerusalem. 

Psalm 125:2



That’s how the Lord 
surrounds his people 

from now until forever 
from now!

Psalm 125:2 (continued)



The wicked rod won’t 
remain in the land given 

to the righteous

Psalm 125:3



so that they don’t use 
their hands to do 
anything wrong.

Psalm 125:3 (continued)



Lord, do good to people 
who are good, to people 
whose hearts are right.

Psalm 125:4



But as for those people 
who turn to their own 

twisted ways—

Psalm 125:5



may the Lord march 
them off with other 

evildoers!
Peace be on Israel!

Psalm 125:5 (continued)
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Psalm 125 is part of 
a collection of Psalms 
(120-134) known as 
the Songs of Ascent. 



These were songs 
that pilgrims would 

sing as they ascended 
to Mount Zion, 



which has an 
elevation of almost 

2,500 feet above 
sea level.



In the ascent, we see 
the movement up the 

mountains in the 
imagery, drawing us 

closer to God.



Psalm 125 highlights 
God’s protection



Mountains surround 
Jerusalem. 

Psalm 125:2



Research on Mount 
Zion shows that it 
is not the highest 
mountain around. 



To its east lies the 
Mount of Olives; to 
the north is Mount 

Scopus; 



to the west and 
south are other 

hills and mountains 
all higher than Zion.



These mountains 
rising above Zion 

in all directions serve 
as a fortification for 

Mount Zion. 





Thus Mount Zion 
became a symbol 

of security. 



These mountains 
surround Jerusalem 
and offer security. 



That’s how the Lord 
surrounds his people 

from now until forever 
from now!

Psalm 125:2 (continued)



Psalm 125 
encourages trust 
and faithfulness 

to God, 



The people who trust in 
the Lord are like Mount 

Zion: never shaken, 
lasting forever.

Psalm 125:1



Lord, do good to people 
who are good, to people 
whose hearts are right.

Psalm 125:4



although temptations 
toward idol worship 
and unfaithfulness 

are present.



The wicked rod won’t 
remain in the land given 

to the righteous

Psalm 125:3



so that they don’t use 
their hands to do 
anything wrong.

Psalm 125:3 (continued)



But as for those people 
who turn to their own 

twisted ways—

Psalm 125:5



may the Lord march 
them off with other 

evildoers!
Peace be on Israel!

Psalm 125:5 (continued)



So What?



Imagine what it 
must have felt like 

to ascend into 
Mount Zion...



Beautiful vistas 
and worship spaces 
can be places where 

we are open to 
God’s presence.



Is it possible that 
these beautiful 
places and even 
worship can lure 

us away from God?



Are there people 
and distractions 
trying to keep us 
away from God?



Is our trust in God 
stable and secure 
or is it shaky and 

vulnerable?



Are we ready and 
willing to ascend 

together to a 
higher place to 

encounter God?



Next Week…
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And All Of 
God’s Children 
Said “Amen”.
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